
 

Tomorrow night we will hold our 
Presentation Night for this year.  This is a 
time where we celebrate our student’s 
achievements for 2011.  Our major and class 

awards will be presented and we are fortunate to have 
some very special guests attending.  I would like to thank 
all students who are performing tomorrow night.  Our 
students have worked hard to prepare their items and it is 
wonderful to see the various musical items we can 
perform.  I also thank those people within our community 
and our P&C who have kindly donated prizes for 
presentation night.  Your continued support is most 
appreciated.  We will commence the evening at 6pm in 
the COLA.  All members of our school community are 
welcome to come along and be a part of our 
evening.  (Let’s hope the rain stays away!) 
  
I would like to thank Michael Edmonds for providing us 
with the stage and sound equipment for tomorrow 
night.  Thanks also to the team of people who helped set 
up the stage yesterday afternoon.  We will be dismantling 
it on Friday afternoon.  If your are able to come to the 
school and help from 3.30pm on Friday afternoon, your 
help would be most appreciated. 
  
Students are required to wear full school uniform 
tomorrow night.  Therefore, students do not have to wear 
school uniform tomorrow to school. 
  
Our Secret Santa presents will be given out next Thursday 
15th December at school.  Could parents please make 
sure all presents are at the school by 
Tuesday.  Remember, the total cost for each present is 
$5.00. 
  
As this is the last newsletter for this year, I would like to 
thank the students, staff and community for another 
successful year at Kelly’s Plains.  We really do have a great 
school and we should all be proud of our achievements 
this year.  I hope everyone has a very safe and happy 
Christmas and New Year.  I look forward to working with 
you all again next year. 
Merry Christmas 
Brad Hunt 
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Term 4 Week 9 
7th Dec 2011 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
December 

Thursday 8th  Out of uniform day 

     Christmas Scripture - 12noon 
     Presentation Night 6.00pm 

Tuesday 13th  Secret Santa presents due 
Thursday 14th Secret Santa 

Friday 16th   Last day of term for Students  
     And Staff 

January 2012 
Monday 30th  First Day Years 1 - 6 
Tuesday 31st   First Day Kindergarten     

“SHARING   LEARNING   CARING”“SHARING   LEARNING   CARING”  

School Website:  www.kellysplan-p.school.nsw.edu.au 

Brad Hunt’s email:  bradley.hunt@det.nsw.edu.au 

Friday Lunch Orders 

Lynches Road Store 

A member of the Armidale 
Community of Schools 



Presentation Night 
Things to remember: 

 Students need to be at school by 

5.45pm Thursday 8th December in 
FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM Please 

 Lower Division students please bring a 

plate of nibbles 

 Upper Division students please bring a 

salad to share   

Kelly’s Plains Annual 

Presentation Night 2011 
    Date: Thursday 8th December 

    Time: 6.00pm 

    Place: Kelly’s Plains Public School 

      Followed by a BBQ and Hamper Raffle Draw  

Alcohol is not allowed as this is a school event. 

SECRET SANTA……….. 

Presents due Tuesday 

13th December!!! 

Presents will be handed 

out on Thursday 15th December 

Remember it’s a SECRET shhhhhhhhhh 

Presentation Night BBQ Dinner 

  Steak    $5.00 

  Sausage & Bun  $3.00 

 

Please bring your own plate, cutlery  

& Fold up chair if you can. 

 

 

 

Kelly’s Plains Public School  

would like to wish everyone a 

 Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Enjoy your break and remember to  

SLIP, SLOP, SLAP & WRAP 
(with your new sunnies!!) 

Mango Orders  

Due in Monday 

12th December 

 

UNIFORM ORDERS 
 

Please contact Tanya 
Alcorn on: 
0439 471 977 or 
rtalcorn@bigpond.com
  

Feel free to come and look at 
the uniform books in lower 

division. 




